
To:  Region 3 ExCom 

From:  Eric Grigorian, Region 3 Director Elect 

Subject: Director-Elect Report 

Date:  16 May 2022 

 

I continue my work on the Conference Committee, Strategic Operations and Support Committee, and 

the Finance Committee.  In addition, and based on the primary and secondary support activities for 

various committees within the Region, I have been working with the Area Chairs and Student Activity 

Committee in coordinating and supporting activities.  Based on request for more frequent meetings, 

coordination meeting with the area chairs will be the first Friday of each month at 12:00 (ET). 

Since our meeting at SoutheastCon, I have supported: 

 IEEE USA Region realignment meetings,  

 As Region 3 Coordinator, participated in Region Vitality Committee meeting on May 10, 2022.   

I would like to thank Conference Committee and in particular SoutheastCon 2022 hosting committee for 

a great and successful post-COVID face-to-face meeting. 


